
 

 

KIMCOTE AND WALTON PARISH 
COUNCIL 

 
 

 PLEASE NOTE IT HAS BEEN NECESSARY TO 
RESCHEDULE THE DATE OF THE NEXT PARISH COUNCIL 

MEETING  
 
 
   
 
 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL IS 
NOW SCHEDULED TO TAKE PLACE 

 
ON 

 

MONDAY 25 NOVEMBER 2024 
 
 
 

WALTON VILLAGE HALL 
 

7.00 pm 
 
 
 
 

Any items for the Agenda to be sent to the Parish Clerk at  
maureenyardley@btinternet.com 

by  15 November 2024  
 
 
 

Maureen Yardley 
Parish Clerk 
maureenyardley@btinternet.com 

mailto:maureenyardley@btinternet.com

